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Congratulations, Class of 2021 
It’s time to put on your cap and gown, and celebrate your achievements, Class of 2021! 
On 18 May 2021, the Department will hold the Photo Day for the graduating class, 
with details as follows:   
 

1) Photo-taking session 

Date:  18 May 2021 (Tuesday) 
Time:  11:00am – 11:30am 
Venue:  Cultural Square 
 

2)  Gathering 

Time:  11:45am onward 
Venue:  Arts and Humanities Hub, G24, Fung King Hey Building 

 

There will be games, song dedications, souvenirs and a lucky draw. See you all there! 
 
 
 
 

Summer Internship at the New Hong Kong Philharmonia 
If you are interested in classical music, cultural management and art administration, 
and have good written and verbal communication skills in both English and Chinese, the 
internship at New Hong Kong Philharmonia is for you! Apply before 28 May 2021.  
Full job description here. 
 
 
 
 

Research and Publications 
Professor Jette G. Hansen Edwards has published an invited blog post for SAGE 
Perspectives entitled: Sounding ‘native’: The impact of gender, identity, and peer groups 
on second language pronunciation.  
 

Professor Jette G. Hansen Edwards is a member of the International Advisory Board 
of a research project on “English and Globalisation in Denmark: A Changing 
Sociolinguistic Landscape.” The project has just received DKK 6,175,076  
(HKD 7,840,377.04) in funding from Danmarks Frie Forskningsfond (The Independent 
Research Fund Denmark). 
 

http://www.eng.cuhk.edu.hk/attachment/2021-05/Job%20Description%20-%20Summer%20Internship%20Program%20JD.pdf
https://perspectivesblog.sagepub.com/blog/research/sounding-native-the-impact-of-gender-identity-and-peer-groups-on-second-language-pronunciation
https://perspectivesblog.sagepub.com/blog/research/sounding-native-the-impact-of-gender-identity-and-peer-groups-on-second-language-pronunciation

